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Mr. Bob Baker to resolve the differences in the wording of the

ordinance and Mr. Baker' s suggested worting. After such differences
have been corrected to the satisfaction of Mr. Baker, a meeting
of the City Council, Mr. Stiles and Mr. Baker will be arranged.

The City Secretary was instructed to arrange a meeting with

Mr. Baker for Mr. Stiles on Wednesday, April 4, at 9:

00 A.M.Billy Peoples request for a specific use permit

to allow distribution of food stamps by the State Welfare Department
at 302 Williams Street was presented. The Council was advised
that the Plan Commissipn had recommended that such permit be granted
and that proper notification and

publication had been made. Alderman Gheen made a motion that a specifice
use permit bp granted. Alderman Knight seconded this motion and
the Council voted_ unanimously / in favor. The City Secretary was instructed
to

prepare the necessary ordinance. The Cambridge Company' s request for rezoning

of a triangle located adjacent to State Highway 205 and
owned by them was presented. The City Secretary advised the Counci

I that the Plan Commission had recommended the zoning change be" 
granted. There was no

opposition to the requested change. Alderman Tate moved the zoning

be changed as requested. Alderman Knight seconded the motion, 

and

the Council voted unanimous approval. The City Secretary was instructed

to prepare the necessary ordinance. North Shore Phase I plat, revised so

as to provide ingress and egress via Heath Street, was

presented. Alderman Gheen moved that the revised plat be approved and that

the Mayor be authorized to sign said plat on behalf of the

City. Alderman McCallum seconded this motion and

the Council voted unanimous approval. The matter of paving alleys separating Phase

Iof North Shore Sub- division" fro~m Highwood and

Highland Hills Additions was dis- cussed. The Council agreed that Fols
om Company would be expected to pave these alleys

and solicit participation bymwners

of property abutting such alleys. Mr. Logan Wilson presented, on behalf of

Lone Star Gas Company, anordinance establishing natural gas rat;(

f6 and explained that the requested rate increase would represent

an average increase of $1.5l ~per year per domestic
customer and would provide for periodiC increases subject to approval
by the City Council. Alderman Knight moved that the

ordinance be adopted. Alderman Gheen seconded this motion

and the Council voted unanimous approval. o. L. steger, Bill Standley, 

Wqyne Rogers and Kenneth Smith, members of the Rockwall Voluntary
Fire Department, requested that a portion of the Revenue Sharing Funds, received

by the City, be allocated for purchase of .

additional fire fightin~ equipment. After discussion, Alderman Knight made

a motion that ~15,000. 00 of the revenue

sharing receipts be designated for fire fighting equipment. Alder- man

Gheen
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